



Professor Roy Green Chair Queensland Competition Authority GPO Box 2257 Brisbane QLD 4001

Dear Professor Green

Queensland Rail's Submission in response to the 2016 Queensland Competition Authority's (QCA) Draft Fee Framework

I refer to your letter dated 11 January 2016 to the Queensland Rail Chief Executive Officer inviting Queensland Rail to make a submission on the proposed QCA Fee Framework 2015/16.

In this regard please find attached Queensland Rail's submission on the proposed framework. Queensland Rail would welcome an opportunity to work with the QCA and key industry participants to review the proposed framework.

If you have any questions in relation to Queensland Rail's response, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Douglas Jasch, Queensland Rail's Manager Policy and Regulation, on (07) 3072 0544.

Kind regards

Mark Hope
Executive General Manager
Commercial & Strategy
Queensland Rail

5 February 2015

